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WHAT CAN YOU DO TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE?
  At the Dec. 20, 2011 civic association meeting several topics were discussed.  Someone wanted 

  to know more about reporting crimes or contacting the police.  The Sheriff’s Advisory Councils 

  (ShAdCo) were established to assist the JSO accomplish its mission.  ShAdCo meeting consist

  of police-citizen partnerships.  They provide feedback on law enforcement issues.  The citizens

  report suspected criminal activity or traffic problems in their area.  The Beachwood subdivision
  is located in Sub-Sector E and the ShAdCo meetings are held at 7:00 p.m. on the third Thursday of
  the month at the Regency Square Mall Community Room located near Sears at the south

  entrance of the mall.  Typically there are between 30-40 citizens present to talk with Officers and
  listen to new updates.  To read more about the ShAdCo organization go to:

  www.coj.net/Departments/Sheriffs-Office.com then on the left side scroll down to Patrol Division and

  then scroll down to Zone 2.  
  If we express concerns to the JSO, they may be able to increase the patrols through our 
  subdivision.  YOU can make a difference in your community!

Nominations of Officers for 2012
       During the Dec. 20, 2011 meeting, nominations took place for the BCA officers.  The nominees 
       are:  Lance Litwhiler for President, Peggy Bourne for Vice-President, Alice Kuhn for Treasurer and
       Janis Manners for Secretary.  You are welcome come to the next meeting and vote on the 2012
       officers.  
Beachwood Community Center Update

      The renovations are almost complete so watch for the grand opening announcement.  Once we

       know the specific date, signs will be placed on the entrance of the subdivision to alert everyone
       living in the subdivision.

Keeping Litter Off The Streets
       We want to thank the volunteers who take the time to pick up litter.   If you walk for exercise, 

       why not bring along a small trash bag to collect the litter.  If we all participate in the cleanup,

       the task won’t get out of hand.  Another positive benefit of cleaning up is to set an example for 

       the children who may be watching (.

               ============================================================================

             Next Meeting – Tuesday, January 17, 2012 at 7:30 pm 

             at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive (next to basketball courts)
               Let’s make 2012 a GREAT year for the Beachwood Community!!



